
Trethewey Drive 
Complete Street  
Share your ideas for this project!
The City of Toronto is proposing to install a complete street
road safety improvements and cycle track on Trethewey Drive,
between Eglinton Avenue West and Jane Street. Complete
streets enhance road safety and accessibility for all road
users, including pedestrians, people cycling and driving by
creating dedicated bikeways, improving intersections and
improving bus stops.

The proposed bikeway would connect to the proposed
bikeway on Eglinton Avenue West, the future Keelesdale
Eglinton Crosstown LRT Station and public transit on Jane
Street.

Trethewey Drive was identified in the 2022-2024 Near-term
Implementation Program as an important route for people
biking and is set for implementation in 2025 pending Council
approval.



Attend a Public Workshop 
Participe de um evento
Asista a un evento  

Join the project team at a public workshop to learn more about 
the project and to share your ideas, comments and concerns. 

June 12, 2024 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

The Learning Enrichment Foundation 
116 Industry Street. Toronto, Ontario

Provide Feedback
Dê retorno
De su opinion

Use an interactive mapping tool to share 
location-specific comments along the project route. 

Activity open from May 20 to June 26, 2024

Link available on the project page: 
toronto.ca/TretheweyCompleteStreet

Learn More 
Para mais informações
Obtenga mas informacion

Pablo Muñoz 
Senior Public Consultation Coordinator
tretheweycompletestreet@toronto.ca
toronto.ca/TretheweyCompleteStreet
416.397.0202

•	 If you have a specific accessibility need, require 
accommodation, or interpretation please contact us.

•	 Se tiver alguma necessidade específica de 
acessibilidade ou precisar de acomodações, entre em 
contacto connosco. 

•	 Si tiene una necesidad específica de accesibilidad o necesita 
alguna adaptación, por favor contactenos.


